
The Amazing Son In Law ( Charlie Wade)

Chapter 3033-3034

The call was quickly connected.

Lord Banks pretended to be concerned and asked on the other end of the phone: “Zara, how
have you been in the past few days? Have you encountered any problems that you need help
from grandpa?”

Zara banks said in a lukewarm tone: “It’s okay recently. I’m trying to revitalize the ocean
shipping business. I appreciate your kindness, but you don’t need to help.”

Lord Banks sighed and said guiltily: “For these two days, Grandpa has been unable to eat or
sleep. Not only is he full of guilt for you and your mother, but he also keeps thinking about
how to make up for your wife. It just happened that Banks ( Butler ) was with me today. When
talking about the Maldives, I just thought, I will give you the island where the Banks Family
stayed in the Maldives, so that you and your mother can go to have a good rest and relax.”

Although the islands in the Maldives are expensive, they are not very valuable. The island
developed by the Banks Family, like the Maldivian government’s purchase of a 100-year use
right, only spent tens of millions of dollars, but the real cost is the development and
construction of the island.

An island must not only have a complete set of architectural solutions, but also a large
number of luxurious decorations, but also a complete set of hardware facilities such as docks,
helipads, and satellite communications, and even have the ability to generate independent
power generation and desalination.

Therefore, the Banks Family has invested nearly 3 billion yuan in the construction of the
complete set.

Originally, Lord Banks regarded that island as a paradise on earth where he would enjoy his
old age in the future, so he did not hesitate to pay for it.

If he really wanted to give it to Zara banks, he naturally couldn’t bear it.

But he just said that he wanted to win a favor in his granddaughter’s heart first.

According to what he knew about Zara banks, he felt that Zara banks couldn’t even want his
own island.

First of all, Zara banks must now devote all his attention to the ocean transportation business,
and she is definitely not interested in letting her go to the Maldives.

Secondly, her mother, Deana, may now hate herself and let Deana go to her island to relax on
vacation. Deana will definitely not agree.



really.

Zara banks frowned when he heard what he said.

She is not stupid either.

I know that there is at least nine points of hypocrisy in what Grandpa said.

But what shit Maldives islands, I am not interested at all!

Zara banks was about to refuse, and when she saw Charlie winking at herself, He motioned to
her to agree.

So, she hesitated for a moment, and said, “Thank you, Grandpa. I will trouble Grandpa to ask
Mr. Banks to come to Aurous Hill with the property rights documents of the island. After the
property rights are in my name, I will take time to take my mother. Go relax.”

When Lord Banks heard this, he immediately felt a strong pain.

He thought to himself: “I’m just being polite, why did you really agree? You are young, what
do you want an island for retirement? You have to leave for me, what shall I do in the future? I
can never develop from scratch. One?”

Thinking of this, he hurriedly said: “Zara, the property rights documents of the island are to be
transferred to the Maldives. It is relatively troublesome, but you and your mother can go
there to rest first.”

Zara banks said smoothly: “That’s right, when I went there, the property rights were
transferred by the way.”

After that, Zara banks added: “Grandpa, you also know that my mother must have some
opinions on you. If that island is in your name, she will definitely not go, but if it is in my name,
she It’s different.”

Lord Banks could only say angrily: “You are right, grandpa owes it to you. In this case, if you
have time to go, I will ask Banks ( Butler ) to go there too and complete the formalities…”

With that, Lord Banks hurriedly said again: “By the way, Zara, Grandpa has something to ask
you for a favor this time…”

Zara banks snorted: “You said.”

Lord Banks hurriedly said: “That’s right, your benefactor, you called me just now. He may have
misunderstood me. He didn’t seem to be happy about what he said on the phone, so Grandpa
would like to ask you to help him make peace with him. , In the future, everyone will keep the
well water from the river water, do you think it will be okay?”
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